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13 December 2018 

 

Federal Court approves the Scheme of Arrangement 

 

Decimal Software Limited (ASX:DSX) (Decimal) is pleased to advise that the Federal Court of 
Australia (Court) today ordered that the scheme of arrangement between Decimal and its 
shareholders (Scheme), in relation to the proposed acquisition of Decimal by Sargon Capital 
Pty Ltd, be approved. 

Decimal expects to lodge a copy of the Court orders with the Australian Securities and 
Investments Commission on or before 14 December 2018, at which time the Scheme will 
become effective. 

If you have any questions regarding the Scheme, please call the Chief Executive Officer or 
Company Secretary on 1300 220 799 any time between 8.00 am and 5.00 pm (Perth time) 
Monday to Friday. 

 

-ENDS- 

For Investor and Media enquiries: 

  

Damon Watkins      
Chief Executive Officer      
Decimal Software Limited     
dw@decimal.com      
+61 458 805 666   


